
Dear Parents/Guardians,̛̛
̛
With students returning to the classroom, we will need your help to mitigate the risk̛
of COVIĎ19 transmission and promote a healthy learning environment for all.̛
̛

● Please assess your child(ren) daily before coming to school using the ̓Can my̛
child go to school today?̔ flowchart.̛
̛

● Be aware that the OASD nurses must follow guidelines set forth by the Chester̛
County Health Department when assessing students that develop any illness or̛
symptoms during the school day and when managing possible cases or close̛
contacts of COVIĎ19.̛
̛

● If you are asked by your child̗s school nurse to pick up your child for further̛
evaluation, please do so as soon as possible.̛
̛

● Please return Confidential Nurse Forms as soon as possible.̛
̛

● If applicable, please return physician signed action plans, medication forms,̛
physicals, and immunization updates as soon as possible.̛
̛

● If you have any questions, please contact your child̗s school nurse via phone̛
(610̌593̌8238 and the corresponding extension) or by email:̛
̛

̌OPLC (grades Ǩ2): Kris Guertler ext 1541̛̛
   ̝kguertler͡octorara.org̛
̛

̌OES (grades 3̌4):  Margaret Michell ext 2541̛̛
  ̝mmichell͡octorara.org̛
̛

̌OIS (grades 5̌6):  Wendy Risch ext 4540̛
wrisch͡octorara.org̛
̛

̌OJr/SrH (grades 7̌12): Sarah Morrissey ext 6504̛̛
         ̝smorrissey͡octorara.org̛
̛

̛
Thank you for your cooperation,̛
OASD School Nurses̛


